[image: image1.jpg]



CHURCH HILL SCHOOL

Burlington Rise, East Barnet, Herts EN4 8NN

Tel: 020 8368 3431    Fax: 020 8368 1602

email: office@churchhill.barnetmail.net

Headteacher: Mrs R.M.R. Mottershead


Thursday 19th September

Dear Sir or Madam

I am not sure who to address this to, however I would ask that this letter is passed onto the most appropriate person.

I recently attended a conference for Barnet teachers led by Pete Dudley.  Following this I decided that Lesson Study would be a really useful way of supporting staff to develop their PE skills using the money which the government has given to Primary Schools to support physical activity in schools.  
We have now started working with a local secondary school using the lesson study framework initially with a focus on raising attainment in gymnastics in Year 2.

The reason I am writing is because I have been asked to talk at a conference, (Westminster Education Forum Keynote Seminar: The future for sport in schools – implementing the new PE Curriculum and securing an Olympic legacy).  Although it is early days in the process for us, I already feel very positive about the outcomes and I would like to make reference to the use of Lesson Study and direct people to the website for more information.  
I would like to check that this is OK with you before I plan my presentation and put in the information.
I would be grateful if you could let me know if this is acceptable.

Yours faithfully 

Rebecca Mottershead 
